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MAUREPAS SCHOOL — HOME OF THE WOLVES 

MHS JR. HIGH BASKETBALL  
DATE OPPONENT HOME/AWAY 

Oct 14-18 Jamboree Tourney @Maurepas 

Mon, Oct 21 Springfield Home 

Thurs, Oct 24 Doyle Home 

Mon, Oct 28 Holden Home 

MHS HIGH SCHOOL BASKETBALL 
OPPONENT DATE PLACE   TIME 

Jamboree OCT.29 Holden VG VB TBA 

We have a lot happening in FFA! First, I would like to recog-
nize the newly elected FFA Officer team for 2019-2020. They 
are the following: President: Morgan H.; Vice-President:   
Logan S.; Secretary: Breann C.; Treasurer : Brenden S.;     
Reporter: Saylor M.; and Sentinel: Coy D. 
Our FIRST official FFA Meeting will be Thursday, September 
26 at 4:30 pm in the Ag room! Any student enrolled in an Ag 
class is invited to attend!  

Myra Boudreaux 

OCTOBER 2019 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

29 9/30 10/1 
-SRO Fundraiser 
Blue Shirt/Hat 
$2.00 

2 
-Academic Shirt 
Day 
-Senior Field 
Trip 

3 
-15th Annual 
Beauty Pageant 
at 6:00PM 

4 5 

6 7 8 
-Sport Pictures 
and Year Book 
Retakes 
-Jr. H. & H.S. 
Beta Induction 
at 6:30 PM 

9 10 
-High School 
Interims Go 
Home 
-S.A.P.E. Fire 
Truck for K-5th 
and Seniors 

11 
-Fair Day - 
School is Closed 

12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 
-Elem. And Jr. 
High Report 
Cards Go Home 
-Fundraiser 
Friday         
Sponsored by 
Human Anato-
my Class 

19 

20 21 22 23 
-Parent/Teacher 
Conference Day 
- Students Stay 
Home 

24 

 
25 
-Spirit Day 
-K-8 Dance 

26 

27 28 
-8th Gr. Reward 
Field Trip 

29 
-Literacy Night 
5:00-7:00 PM 
-Book Fair  
Family Night 
3:00 to 7:00 PM 

30 31 11/1 2 

Book Fair 

Red Ribbon Week 

October 1 

 SRO Fundraiser Blue Shirt/
Hat $2.00 

October 2 

 Academic Shirt Day 

 Senior Field Trip 
October 3 

 15th Annual Beauty      Pag-
eant at 6:00PM 

October 8 

 Sport Pictures and Year 
Book Retakes 

 Jr. H. & H.S. Beta Induction 
at 6:30 PM 

October 10 

 High School Interims Go 
Home 

 S.A.P.E. Fire Truck for K-5th 
and Seniors 

October 11 

 Fair Day - School is Closed 
October 18 

 Elem. And Jr. High Report 
Cards Go Home 

 Fundraiser Friday       Spon-
sored by Human Anatomy 
Class 

October 23 

 Parent/Teacher Conference 
Day - Students Stay Home 

October 25 

 Spirit Day 

 K-8 Dance 

 Mrs. Gunter Field Trip 
October 28 

 8th Grade Reward Field Trip 
October 28-November 1 

 Red Ribbon Week 

 Book Fair 
October 29 

 Literacy Night 5:00-7:00 PM 

 Book Fair Family Night 3:00 
to 7:00 PM 

October 31 

 Character Day 

 

The MHS Students for Helping and Assisting 
through Righteous Endeavors (SHARE)       
Committee would like to thank everyone who 
provided donations towards the Comfort Station 
Drive. The drive's goal was to collect             
hygiene-based products to help the students of 
our school. The grade who donated the most 
products will also have a pizza party as a reward 
and will be announced at a later time. Our Chair 
President and Founder Bryce F. had the following 
to say about the response to the Comfort Station 
Drive: "It has been amazing to see all this support 
come out once again from our community. As the 
SHARE Committee works to achieve more      
philanthropic endeavors in the future, we are both 
inspired and enthused knowing we have a      
community wholeheartedly ready to give back. I 
again thank everyone for their involvement." 

 

Samuel F. (11th Grade) 

We are accepting entry submissions until October 3, 5:00 PM 

mailto:stephen.parrill@lpsb.org
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mailto:Marcia.McKnight@lpsb.org


Our MERA Grant application has been approved! 
To help our students make the most of their high school years, I 
have written a grant to receive Customer Service Vouchers for 
all of our Customer Service students. This will give these   
students the opportunity, at no cost to them, to receive a      
credential in this area. Customer service is such an important 
part of our students’ overall high school experience. We as 
educators need to not only focus on academics, but we also 
need to prepare these students for the real world! 

In addition to the Customer Service Grant, there is a separate grant opportunity for our     
seniors this year. The grant was approved for this year’s seniors to earn certification in  
Workforce Prep. Workforce Prep is an online curriculum intended to help young adults    
entering the workforce. The courses are new and improved for this school year and are     
designed to be completed on computers or any mobile device. 
We were awarded 100% of the Workforce Prep Courses that we applied for under the MERA 
grant. 

Shannon Gautreau 

Congratulations to students 
who earned an Academic Shirt 
for their amazing job on their 
2019 LEAP testing. I hope you 
will wear it with pride. 
Students will be able to wear 
their t-shirts on Wednesday, 
October 2 and every first 
Wednesday of the month. 
Along with their shirt, students 
5th Gr. and up can wear      
appropriate blue jeans with a 
belt and their shirt tucked in. 

Monica Hutson 

Visit our website: MaurepasSchool.com 

On October 18, Fundraiser 
Friday is sponsored by the  
Human Anatomy Class.      
Students can wear any MHS 
shirt for $1.00 with uniform 
bottoms. 

10/02 — Senior Field Trip 
College Fair in Baton Rouge 
10/25 — Human Anatomy & 
Physiology Class Field Trip 
LSU Faces Lab and 13th Gate 
Escape Room in Baton Rouge. 
7:30 AM until 1:45 PM 
Students will need $25.00 plus 
lunch (could be sack lunch or 
purchased lunch) 
10/28 — 8th-Grade Reward 
Field trip 
Manship Theatre in Baton 
Rouge. 

Congratulations to the     
Maurepas 8th graders for    
earning the highest scores in the 
parish on last year's LEAP tests. 
First place in ELA, first place in 
social studies, and  second place 
in math. As a  reward, they will 
be attending an event at the 
Manship Theater in Baton 
Rouge on Monday, October 28. 
Great job, guys!  

 
Melissa Anderson 

Ms. Hollie ‘s Community Based Vocational 
Training Class recently visited the new   
Raising Canes in Walker. They were proud to 
wear their new MHS Wolves Traveling Pack 
shirts and are looking forward to many more 
community based outings this school year! 

Hollie Cooper 

Our Jr. High Cross Country season has begun 
and the runners are working hard and       
improving! Good luck in the upcoming 
meets!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Coach Tanil 

Thacker 

Our Annual Fall Book fair will 
take place during the last week of 
October, from 10/28 to 
11/1/2019. The book fair will be 
open to students during school 
hours, and to the community 
during our traditional Family 
Night on October 29, from     
3:00 PM until 7:00 PM. Visit our 
school webpage for more info 
and to see a selection of the “hot” 
books this fall. 

Donna Scallions 

On October 25, PAC will sponsor a Fall Dance 
for grades K through 8. 

K to 5 - from 5:30 to 7:00 PM 
6 to 8 - from 7:30 to 9:00 PM 

Admission is $5.00. Concessions, water and 
pizza will be sold for 
$1.00. Students can get 
their face painted for 
$1.00. 
 
Students can wear    cos-
tumes, but it is NOT   
required. 

The mission of Maurepas School is to help all students learn and grow and give their best each day. 

Grandparents’ Day 

First day in Mrs. 

Nancy’s room Students learning 

their algebra 

Mrs. Jamie's 3rd grade 
science experiment 
with airplanes  
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